
 
 

 
Latch Systems, Inc.  
508 West 26th Street  
Suite 6G  
New York, NY 10001  
United States 

Tel: (314) 368-1611  
www.latch.com 

 
 
 
Date: 2021-11-16 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: 2AK5B-HB1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
This letter grants authorization for representative of Sercomm Corporation to apply to FCC for a change in 
identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to Latch Systems, 
Inc., FCC ID: 2AK5B-HB1 (grant date: 09/17/2020). We are aware that Sercomm Corporation intends to 
market the above referenced product under their own FCC ID: P27-IG515. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


